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Leah C.  to  Everyone 2:47 PM

Taking this workshop as a teacher pushed me to think about my students and my interactions with them. 
"Silence is approval" from Josh Schiering's article really resonated with me. With 32 students, it is easy to 
"listen" to students while multitasking. I thought of all of the times that students have told me how other 
students have made them feel and I didn't have the time then to address it, and then forgot about it. This 
must make those students feel as if their feeling isn’t validated. Going forward, I will make more of an 
effort to put down what I am doing and listen to what my students are saying, even if it seems minor to me 
since it can be major to them.

Brianna M  to  Everyone 2:59 PM

I found this workshop to be very informative. I really enjoyed the Apology article written by Josh Schiering 
because the topics and ways of apologizing are so important. This will impact my future career as a 
teacher by being able to create a safe environment for my students.
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